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SUPPLEMENTARY REPORT

TO THE PLANNING COMMITTEE

10th October 2017

Agenda item     6                                  Application ref. 17/00552/FUL

Corner of Heathcote Street and Kinnersley Street, Kidsgrove 

As a point of clarity the proposed development includes the demolition of the existing building 
on the site also and the description of the development has been revised to reflect this. It now 
reads the “Demolition of existing building and erection of 14 dwellinghouses” 

The recommendation remains as set out in the published First Supplementary Report. 


